Chapleau Public Utilities Corp.

110 Lorne St. S
Chapleau, Ontario
P.O. Box 670
POM 1KO

Telephone (705) 864-0111
Fax (705) 864-1962
E-mail chec@onlink.net

March 12, 2013

Ms. K. Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: Interrogatory Responses - 2013 IRM Distribution Rate Application EB-2012-0114 —
Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC).

Dear Ms. Walli:

Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC) hereby submits its interrogatory responses to
Board Staff for the 2013 Distribution Rates effective May 1, 2013, in accordance with the 3rd
Generation Incentive Regulation Mechanism (IRM).

Enclosed with this letter are two (2) hard copies of all documents and exhibits used to develop
the 2013 distribution rates. Electronic versions of these documents are also being submitted
through the Boards e-Filing Services (RESS).

These documents are filed on behalf of Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Peter loannou

Enclosure

cc: Marita Morin, Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation.
Michael Janigan, PIAC



